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12th April 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

1,2,3,4 We Declare a Penny War 
 

Next week we will be running a school fundraiser called ‘Penny Wars.’ This will start on Monday, 19th 

April and will run for 4 weeks. 

 

The rules – Each class will have a large see-through, narrow-necked container that can only have money 

added to it and not removed. The containers will be in the cloakrooms.  

Students can bring pennies to school and put them in the container that belongs to their class. The class 

receives one point for every penny in the container.  

 

However, it gets more complicated – Students may sabotage the other half of their year group by putting 

silver coins into the containers. Any silver coins put in the container will deduct points for that class, 5p is 

worth five points and so on.  

 

The class with the most amount of points will win a non-uniform day! The money raised will be used to help 

fund our outdoor learning environments. 

 

So fill the jar as quickly as possible preventing others from sabotaging your class, and get those pennies 

ready for war! 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Mr P Barnett 

Headteacher 
 
 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                            

The Designated Senior lead for Safeguarding and Child Protection is the Headteacher, Phillip Barnett, 
supported by the Deputy Headteacher, Alison Gascoyne, and Family support worker Kerry Dyas.  
Social Care Direct 0345 8503 503    social_care_direct@wakefield.gov.uk 


